
 

FDIC Advisory Committee on Community Banking (CBAC) Meeting 

 

On June 1, 2023, FDIC staff gave a presentation on the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NPR) for the 
proposed special assessment to recover losses from the Deposit Insurance Fund in connection with two 
bank failures in March 2023.  Staff provided an overview of the NPR and there was a brief discussion 
after the presentation.  Some CBAC members asked about the rulemaking process, including how to 
comment. A link to the webcast of the meeting can be found here, and the presentation begins at 
approximately the 1:45 mark.  

https://www.fdic.gov/about/advisory-committees/community-banking/2023-06-01-agenda.html

